
March 3, 2025 Merlin Park District Board Meeting

PLEDGE

GUEST?

MINUTES

FINANCE

KEN

MIKE W.O.H.

MARK/STEVE---new phone #  working on gmail account taking it out of my name

RECAP OF SPAGHETTI FEED..SUCCESS AND HOW WE CAN MAKE IT BETTER 
NEXT YEAR.

COMMUNITY CENTER:  I have sent an invoice to Sherriff Office for their rent of 
$6,000.00

FOR THEIR ANNUAL RENT. Mark brought up the fact we should raise the rent due to 
the price increase of power bill.  I am sorry I gave them the price before this meeting 
and it is already in the process with their Budget Meeting.  I will make a note and pin it 
in the office to increase their rent for the next fiscal year.

This month we have the Sheriff volunteer meeting 2nd Tuesday of the month
                                                     Girl Scouts   every other Wednesday 6 PM

         Vince Above All   March 12   March 12 Celebration of life
I will let everyone know of other rentals we get along the way.
So as everyone knows our extra spaghetti was stolen from the back room. Question, Do 
we build or buy a cabinet we can lock so other things don’t come up missing?  The 
cabinets under the microwave are actually ours.. So we will be able to lock our stuff up.
Also when are we going to do a clean out of the storage room and storage shed?

Any New Business?
Any Old Business

Next Meeting  Monday is April 7, or we can meet on the 1st which is a Tuesday




